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August 15, 1979

Ms•. Mary Spores
Assistant to Director
Research Services Administration
NorthWestern Unive1"sity
Re,.becca Crown center

.Evanston, lL 60201

Dear Mary:

Enclosed you will find a copy ofthe minutes with indicated
revisions.

You will note under item 4. <of the minutes that I have added a
parenthetical referring to. a Kennedy letter. A copy of that is
enqlosed for reproduction and attachment~othe minutes for
distribution. Also, you will findenclosec.iac<>py of the LES
resolution and a copy of S.1074. I do nothave copies of the
Rosenthal or theSeiberUngbills although I indicated their
idlllntification numbers. .Wh.at you refer t()asijl1lair BUlhad

'jto..dQ with court reorgaplJ;ation and I don't.•$inK;we need to
follow-up on that. .

If'.' . ." . . 'i'. . .
AIIl'''f;I!nclosed you will find a cOpy of the·$hell Development
screening agreement for diatribution. "

Although I do not know specifically, the tl'l,lst of Senator Dole's
proposed legislation would appear to be 1t(support of the
LES/FOIA position.

On one other matter, and as Ralph Davis has indicated, I believe
that it would be advisable for Mr. Phillip Gder of the National
Association of Collf;l!ge and University AttQrneys to maintain
SUPA membership.

Very truly yours.,

Howard W. Bremer
President
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